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Our Annual Thanks & Appreciation Gathering

Sunday, February 20 right after the morning assembly
In the chapel and on Zoom — Meeting ID 989 0789 7878

This year’s thanks and appreciation
gathering will be on Sunday, February 20" -

at the conclusion of the morning assembly.
The notion of setting aside a special time
to pause and acknowledge the amazing,
asmnishing, and even aﬂtnunding things
individuals have wrought over the last
year to make sure

our c.'ongrcgatifm
thrives is impn}rmnt and
dC-‘-‘r!J'.I“'-'E‘S our applauﬁc.

The pandemic canceled this
important event last year and is
still intruding on our
celebration since we feel it
prudent to not serve food,

This spccial event was created by the Board

of Trustees back in 2012 as a way of

acknowledging the amazing, asmnishing, and
even astnumling work people in our
community had done over the previous 12
month since we moved into our current

home on September 18, 2011,

The dinner always concluded with the
presentation of the Bruce Cameron

Distinguished Service Award, given to a ember
who was singlcd out as someone whose
cfforts deserved special recognition. The
award was named in honor of Bruce
Cameron who spent more hours wurking
on our church building during the first
vear than anyone else. His efforts were

awesome!

A Plaque on the wall by
the AV desks includes the
names ol other awardees of the
award, This year’s awardee will
be announced during our
gzuhur[ng,

While somewhat constrained
because we won't be enjoying
one of our famous potluck dinners, we can
still gather to offer our appreciation and
thanks for those who, this year, stood out as
making a signilicant difterence in keeping
our congregation well and growing.

Bring your smiles, thoughts about who you
would like to thank and plan on staying after
the morning assembly. You won't be
disappointed.



